

Newsletter



"JOE'S GARAGE" by Joe Miceli, President

Well, Guys, Gal's, & Lil Vetter's it's time to open "JOE'S GARAGE"!

Without A/C I must add. A lot is happening around the old place these days, so come in, pull up a stool and sit right down, and let's start some Gossip and listen to some GOOD OLD MUSIC.

Before we start with the news I would like to take a minute and thank each of you for all that you do for the club.

Wow! Here it is August and summer is almost passing us by. Let's welcome four of our new members: What's important is that those Chantel Lott. 2005 Sunset Orange Coupe; Steve Wilson, 2008 Crystal Red Convertible: Paul Tankerslev. 2001 Black Convertible; and Mike Martin, 1997 Red Coupe. Welcome Chantel, Steve, Mike & Paul!

We have a busy month ahead of US.

Vette's by the Lake, our All Corvette Show scheduled for September 6th, is complete with the exception of a few marketing details and a few operational tasks.

Please check your e-mails for updates on volunteers and duties. Kirby, Larry and I will be meeting with Keith Clair from Ergon to finalize the layout and logistics for setup.

attending the show please send in your pre-registration. This will make it lot easier on the day of the show.

- Monthly Meeting O'Charley's, Thursday, September 4, 2008, 6:30 p.m. County Line Road, Ridgeland, MS
- · Vettes by the Lake ALL CORVETTE SHOW, September 6, 2008, Mirror Lake Plaza, Lakeland Drive/Hwy 25 east of I-55 N., Flowood, MS
- Monthly Meeting Hal & Mal's, 200 Commerce Street, Jackson, MS Thursday, October 2, 2008 6:30 p.m. (601)948-0888.

Mississippi Corvette Club PO Box 2703 Jackson, MS 39205 Phone: (601)946-9379 E-Mail: jerseyjoe62@yahoo.com

Web Site:

www.mscorvetteclub.com

Club Officers: President - Joe Miceli Vice President – Paul Jones Treasurer – Debbie Henry Newsletter Editor – Mary Jones Membership Chairman -Leslie Maveaux Webmaster – Mary Jones



Vette's by the Lake

We have already distributed over 2000 flyers with more to come.

I have more hand outs to pass out at the meeting on the 2009 Caravan which will be September 3, 4, and 5 2009. Make your hotel reservations now; rooms will be tough to find if you wait too long.

Membership being the life line of our club continues to be good, with our goal being six new members. We continue to do well and now have exceeded our stretch goal of ten new members for 2008.

I left the tech tips in from my last note because I thought they were important, but we have new ones each month that we will pass out at the meeting, thanks to Al Kabelac.

Here is the latest tip from Al ~

To clean your window glass, especially the inside, without leaving a residue on the glass or yourself, try a coffee filter. This is no joke. Try a plain commercial size filter. They leave no residue on the glass, car, or your hands. The only downside of this material is that you have to secure a source for commercial size filters and then it still takes several to complete a car. Give it a try; you will be glad you did.

Corvette Raffle

www.corvetteraffleonline.com/



TECH NEWS

There is a new TA Bulletin #070420002A (Part #888862624) on rear differential fluid issued three months ago this is to prevent possibility having to replace rear issues which has been an ongoing issue on 05 thru early 08's.

On dark color interiors (especially Ebony Interiors especially in high humidity sections of the U.S.) the center of the door panels and in some case's the dash, develop shaded spots. This is due to the lack of moisture in the materials the interior parts are made of. Art Strong, QE Vette Manager, suggests using Murphy's oil soap or Mequiars spray leather finish to put the moisture back into these components. (Information supplied by GM Quality Control Division)

Still no fix for the convertible Tops, same problems popping up on 08's.



Looking for a new Vette?



Is offering zero percent interest for 72 months and don't forget for club members it is \$1,000 over invoice, Z06 ~ \$2,000 over invoice.

"Life is not measured by the number of breaths we take, but by the moments that take our breath away."



Cruising for Food

Wow! What a "Cruising for Food" trip we had on Saturday August 16th to the famous Paula Deen's multi-million dollar restaurant in the thriving metropolis of Tunica, MS.

The day started out pretty soggy (raining that is) with seven cars, Paul & Jean, Joe & Jakki, Bill & Bev, Freddie & Mary, Ken & Gloria, and Linda Henslee. We picked up Phil & Carolyn in Grenada in their awesome 1965 and of course me (who almost cried to take my car in the rain), but we sure ended up with a lot of sunshine and a wonderful tour of the farmlands of north MS. (That was only because we got lost, thanks to me).

Once we finally found Harrah's we were in like flint in finding the restaurant. Trust me, we were a hungry bunch of travelers, and by the time we finished we were stuffed with a great combination of good ole artery clogging country food. The trip was full of fun, food and a lot of great fellowship.







08/01 Cindy Phillips 08/04 Sandi Moses 08/07 Kate Ladner 08/12 Kathy Harris 08/16 Al Kabelac 08/17 Nathan Wilson 08/18 John Resta Gloria Miceli 08/20 Joe Hart 08/21 08/22 Lona Black 08/25 Honore Schwartz 08/27 William Anderson Mary Gaddy 08/27 Caryll Cothern

Anniversaries



08/01 ~ Tim and Sherry Hollis 08/02 ~ Joe & Jakki Mozola 08/16 ~ Bill & Bev Franks 08/18 ~ Al & Cindy Kabelac 08/20 ~ Dick & Wanda Baldwin









Well it's getting to be closing time, and our mechanics need to go,

overtime is not allowed.

Remember we will send out the Old Business notes for everyone to read rather then read them at each meeting.

For now that's all the news from the 'OLD GARAGE' plus it's time to close the door and go to the house; but before I do, let me leave you with this. We will continue to have a great club, full of fun, excitement, and friends throughout 2008.

"ALWAYS LOOK FORWARD, NEVER LOOK BACK"

"SAVE THE WAVE" Joe Miceli / President 2008